
As a public high school teacher, I am writing in support of this bill, and urge a yes vote.  For years, I have watched news reports of 
school shootings, nightclub shootings, theater shootings mall shootings, church shootings.  And then came Jan. 6, and open threats 
by federal legislators against federal legislators.  I am in complete sympathy with public officials and staff in our State Capitol who 
feel like "sitting ducks." 

Please do the sane, safe thing and vote in favor of this bill.

Minda Morton
Madras, Oregon


